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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA REGARDING THE MINISTERIAL MEETING OF THE SUMMITS IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW GROUP (SIRG),

TO BE HELD ON JUNE 8, 2010, IN THE FRAMEWORK OF

THE FORTIETH REGULAR SESSION OF THE
OAS GENERAL ASSEMBLY

PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA
BICENTENARY

TO THE 
of the Independence

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
of Colombia, 1810-2010
No. 221


The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Permanent Mission of Peru to the OAS and is pleased to attach for its information a copy of Note Verbale VRE/No. 8135 in connection with the Ministerial Meeting of the Summits Implementation Review Group (SIRG), to be held on June 8, 2010 in the framework of the OAS General Assembly in Lima, Peru.

The Permanent Mission of Colombia avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Permanent Mission of Peru to the OAS renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., March 4, 2010
The Honorable
Permanent Mission of Peru
  to the Organization of American States
REPUBLIC OF COLOMBIA
MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
VRE/CEC No. 8135

The Vice-Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, in its capacity as the National Coordinator of the Summits of the Americas, presents its compliments to the Honorable Embassy of the Republic of Peru and wishes to refer to the Ministerial Meeting of the Summits Implementation Review Group (SIRG), to be held on June 8, 2010 in the framework of the fortieth regular session of the OAS General Assembly, in Lima.

As the Chair of the Summits of the Americas process, the Government of Colombia would like to express its desire that the agenda of the fortieth session of the General Assembly be amended to allow two hours for this meeting of the SIRG, which would facilitate a more in-depth dialogue among Ministers of Foreign Affairs regarding the presentation of national reports, OAS ministerial meetings, and the process leading up to the VI Summit of the Americas in 2012.

The Vice-Ministry of Foreign Affairs, of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Honorable Embassy of Peru renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Bogotá, February 12, 2010
The Honorable
Embassy of the Republic of Peru
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